
 NURSERY NEWS 
 

The children witnessed the hatching of our new friend Roary the T-Rex this week 
and are very excited to have him as part of our class! We have been busy doing 
some weeding and planting outside and there have been lots of super stories cre-
ated in the writing area. It has been great to have adults join us for ‘Roll up to 
Reading!’. Please come along and share a story for 10 minutes on Thursday (8.50-
9am) or Tuesday (3.00-3.10).  We would also love your child to bring in stories 
from home to share with the class, thank you. 

Phonics 

This week our sound of the week is ‘qu’ (the queen ALWAYS takes an umbrella with her 
when she goes out!). Next week our sound  will be ’y’ (the picture of the yak). Remember 
that you can watch ‘Jolly Songs’ on Youtube. Our song of the week will be ‘Yankee Doodle 
came to town’. 

Maths 

We are learning all about shapes this week and are taking turns when playing our shape 
board games—see which shapes you can see when you’re out and about. Next week we will 
be thinking about the number 4.(down and across and chop through the floor, that’s the way 
to make a 4!). 

Independence 

We have quite a few children coming to school in shoes with laces, please could you try to 
send them in shoes that they can get on and off themselves (Velcro is good for this), thank 
you. We always encourage the children to put their own pumps and shoes on to encourage 
this too, thank you for your understanding. 

After-School Club 

Miss Dinsdale has said that if there are any children due to start in Reception that will re-
quire a place in after school club from September, please speak to her via the school office. 
Thank you. 

Rhythm and Rhyme time 

Remember this has changed and is now on every Monday from 8.55– 9.20 and every Friday 
from 2.50-3.15 . We would love more of you to join us so please come along!! We hope to 
see you there! 

Toys 

Unless it has been discussed with staff, please encourage your child to leave any toys they 
may want to bring to Nursery at home. Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Weds 22nd May, AM (8.55—10.30) and then PM (1.30—3.15)—Stay and Play 

Mon 27th May—Fri 31st May —HALF TERM HOLIDAY (school closed) 

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Ward 
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